October 22nd, 1979

Sr. G. Brugarolas, Director Instituto de España en Londres

Dear Sr. Brugarolas,

Many thanks for your letter of October 16th. We are delighted that you and your wife, Sr. López and Mrs. Spink will be attending our XXV Annual Lunch, as guests of the Anglo-Catalan Society and representatives of the Instituto de España.

Thank you also for the suggestions for special invitations to Dr. Giner's lecture and the Cocktail reception. I shall write immediately to the members of the Embassy and the representatives of the press that you name. I have consulted my Committee on the matter of the attendance of the Spanish Radio and Television, and my colleagues share the misgivings that I expressed to you on the telephone about the possibly inhibiting influence of the 'live media' at a meeting of this kind, especially with such a crowded programme. We trust that you will appreciate our position on this.

With renewed thanks for your continuing attention and cooperation.

Yours sincerely,

Alan Yates